Togo update:

We have kept in contact with many
of our church members in Togo and have
enjoyed hearing how God is blessing and
growing the work in Bohou! One of our
men, who recently finished his teaching
degree, is undertaking a one-year
government student teaching program. He
has been relocated to a town 4 hours
south of Bohou. He has asked for prayer
that when his apprenticeship program is
complete God might give him a permanent
teaching position near the church in
Bohou where he can continue to be a
blessing and help the church grow. While
he could be praying for a position near a
big city where there are more luxuries and
opportunities, instead, he desires to be
closer to his village where he can see God
reach his people!

Please continue to pray for the
church in Bohou. We have been blessed to
continue contributing to the ministry
there, but they still have a pressing need
for a latrine. Since our church was built,
several years ago, the church has lacked
restroom facilities and as it grows it is
apparent they need some sooner rather
than later. Pray with us that God will meet
this need.

Ministry update:

Over the past three months, I have
logged over 8,000 miles and had the
privilege of visiting 28 of our supporting
churches and many individual supporters.
What an encouragement it was to be back
with them once again! In the past couple
months, we have been diligent about
saving, praying and trusting the Lord for
the needs of relocating to Martinique.
Currently, we are up to 37% of our
moving expenses and 81% of our needed
monthly support. Please pray that God
will continue to meet our needs. Our
desire is to be in Martinique this coming
fall.

Adie and [ hope you all had a blessed
Christmas season and that you are off to a
wonderful start in 2019! We love and
appreciate you!




